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REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY

Request for Council’s Consideration
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Thursday) Monday)

Date of Council Meeting: June 8, 2010

Subject: Herring Cove Road Resurfacing - Medians and Configuration

Motion for Council to Consider:

That Council support the removal of the reduction to two lanes option so that Herring Cove
Road remains as a four lane road.

Reason:
There is a proposal from staff to reduce the existing four (4) lanes on Herring Cove Road from
Arthur Street to Old Sambro Road down to two lanes to add bike lanes. There is extreme

anxiety among the abutting business owners and the local business commission with regard to
this proposal.

Outcome Sought:

That Council support the removal of this option.

Councillor Steve Adams 18

Councillor (Name) District (Number)




